Mercedes Pena-Barcia
“

From: Linda Dalton

Sent: Tuesday, May 23, 2017 10:59 AM
To: Mercedes Pena-Barcia

Subject: Issue Resolved

I'm not sure where this would fall on the agenda, but | would like it to be noted that the signs indicating a
four-way stop at Nassau, Tarpon, St. Augustine, and Santa Maria have been installed. This issue was discussed
at an earlier meeting.

Linda Dalton

Need to Report an Issue? SeeClickFix Venice Connect is available as an app for Android and iPhone. Select
SeeClickFix from your app store on your device and choose Venice, Florida. There is also a link to the program
on the city’s website, www.venicegov.com, or go directly to SeeClickFix at http://www.seeclickfix.com/Venice

PLEASE NOTE: This agency is a public entity and is subject to Chapter 119, Florida Statutes, concerning
public records. Email communications are covered under such laws; therefore, email sent or received on this
entity's computer system, including your email address, may be disclosed to the public and media upon request.
If you do not want your email address released to a public records request, do not send electronic mail to this
entity. Instead, contact this office by phone or in writing.



